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Richard A. Finnigan

Richard A. Finnigan 2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW Candace Shofstall
(360) 956-7001 Olympia, Washington 98512 Legal Assistant
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January 31, 2022

VIA E-FILING

Ms. Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
621 Woodland Square Loop SE

Lacey, WA 98503
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Re:  Stroh’s Water Company, Inc. — First Revised Sheet No. 13 Canceling Original
Sheet No. 13; First Revised Sheet No. 14 Canceling Original Sheet No. 14; and
Original Sheet No. 19.1

Dear Ms. Maxwell:

Attached you will find the above referenced tariff sheets. The language on Sheet 19.1 was
inadvertently omitted when the new tariff was prepared and filed. This language reflects how
customers in multiple unit dwellings have been treated in the past and continues their treatment on a
forward going basis with no change in what they pay for service. There are customers that would be
affected if this language is not reinstated. The changes to Sheets 13 and 14 are to remove an
inconsistency pointed out by Commission Staff.

Because this tariff filing maintains the way service has been provided in the past, this is a
change to the tariff that does not affect the public and pursuant to WAC 480-80-123(2)(d) does not
require statutory notice. Therefore, it is being filed on two days notice.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact the undersigned.
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Sincetely,

i / g/;‘;/f’,
RICHARD A. FINNIGAN
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cc: Client (via e-mail)
Scott Sevall (via e-mail)
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